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....... .1f1._-J E.NTERED From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD , • 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2008 11:26 AM 
To: Rajen, Gaurav; Monzeglio, Hope, NMENV 
Cc: Riege, Ed; Turri, Mark; Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: GW-32 Typographical error on incident report of August 2, 2008 
Raj: 

Be sure to take photos along the base of excavation areas and in the drainage ditch (discrete surface sample). 
Include copies of C-138's of any disposed or treated soils. If the water used during emergency procedures is fire 
pit water, the OCD also wants chlorides, in addition to metals, voes and TPH analytical test methods. If the spill 
location is in a RCRA SWMU area, NMED may also want MTBE or other scans run? You need to check with 
Hope for the final report. Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 

* Please note that the OCD is tracking initial and final reports on OCD Online (GW-32- "C-141 s") for this facility 
at http://ocdimaqe.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaqing/AEOrderFileView.aspx?appNo=pENVOOOGW00033 

Carl J. Chavez, CHMM 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division, Environmental Bureau 
1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Office: (505) 476-3491 
Fax: (505) 476-3462 
E-mail: Car!J.Chavez@state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/index.htm 
(Pollution Prevention Guidance is under "Publications") 

From: Rajen, Gaurav [mailto:Gaurav.Rajen@wnr.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2008 10:22 AM 
To: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD; Monzeglio, Hope, NMENV 
Cc: Riege, Ed; Turri, Mark 
Subject: Typographical error on incident report of August 2, 2008 

Dear Carl and Hope: 

It is a pleasure to write to you. 

My apologies for a typographical error in our initial incident report filed for a spill from Marketing Tank #2 that 
occurred on August 2, 2008 - the text in answer to the section on "source of release" says "overflow from Tank 
116", but should read "overflow from Tank# 2". 

We will make sure that in the future such errors are not carried over by virtue of having used a prior spill report as 
a template. Please note this correction for our report. 

Many thanks and best regards, 

Gaurav Rajen 
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